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Ref: CP/DM 
 
6 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers        
 
Re: Panto Pandemonium Production – Wednesday 9 July and Thursday 10 July 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 5/6 performance of Panto Pandemonium on 
Wednesday 9 July at 7:00pm or Thursday 10 July at 10:00am. Both performances will take 
place in the school hall. Tickets cost £3 each, covering the cost of costumes, props and supporting 
the Business and Enterprise project. For health and safety reasons, initially tickets will be limited to 
two per child for each performance. If you would like to request extra tickets, should they become 
available after the deadline, please indicate this on the online form.  
 
All children will need to attend the evening performance on Wednesday 9 July and return to 
school for 6:00pm to change into their costumes and prepare for a prompt start to the 
performance. As with all after school activities, children will need to be collected by a named adult 
after the performance on Wednesday 9 July which we anticipate being 8:30pm. 
 
 
Throughout the term, children will be extremely busy rehearsing, learning their lines and making 
their own props, and are very much looking forward to performing for their families. Should your 
child require any items from home for their costume, you will receive a separate message. 
 
To book tickets for the performance, please complete the online form 
https://forms.office.com/e/39Fj153J83 and pay £3 per ticket on Arbor by 3:30pm on Friday 4 July. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing your child perform. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. Porter 
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